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To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Let this serve as a recommendation letter for Brandon Morel, who 
currently serves as a catechist and as youth minister. 

At the Parish of Our Lady of Solace—St. Dominic, where I serve as 
pastor, Brandon, among other youth-oriented contributions, has established 
the Catholic Encounter, where young people gather for adoration, a time for 
community, fellowship, prayer, and an artistic presentation once a 
month.  This has been successfully going on a year and a half. Recently his 
artistic contributions to the World Youth Parliament, held in Berlin, Germany, 
were recognized by the organization’s leadership, whose headquarters are on 
the Via Aurelia in Rome. 

Brandon is a dedicated and enthusiastic Catholic, who lives and 
transmits the faith in accordance with the Magisterium of the Church. He is an 
excellent communicator with children, tweens, teens and young adults. 
Among his many gifts Brandon has the ability to lead others without being 
overbearing, to organize with attention to detail, to work as a member of a 
team who is convinced of the need to bring others to serve along with him, to 
direct groups of people, to be creative, accountable, dependable, and wholly 
committed to the work of evangelization in favor of today’s youth and young 
adults. 

I have no doubt that Brandon Morel will prove to be a vibrant and 
cherished member of your parish ministry team. 
 

In the Sacred Hearts of Jesus, Mary and 
Joseph, 

 

        
Fr. Robert Badillo, M.Id  
Provincial Superior 


